
I am an Occupational Therapist working part time for a not for profit, aged care 

provider.  I note the required level of PII required and that there will be no 

exceptions - even if the work is voluntary.  The level of cover required will 

significantly reduce the level of recruitment in workplaces such as mine for several 

reasons: including the part time nature of the work, the low level of pay, the 

capacity of services to cover the required PII.  I do not believe it is in the interests of 

the profession in this sector to impose costs of such significant burden. 

 

Thanks 

 

A. Court 

 

 


